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LETTER FROM THE EDITORS 

Dear Reader: 

On behalf of the Editorial Board and Staff, we proudly present Volume 14, Issue 1 of the Health 

Law & Policy Brief (HLPB). HLPB is an online publication run entirely by law students at 
American University Washington College of Law (WCL). Since its formation in 2007, HLPB 
has published articles on a wide variety of topics in the areas of health law, food and drug law, and 
emerging health technologies. Such topics include health care privacy and data security, health 
care fraud and abuse, medical malpractice, bioethics and regulation of human subjects research, 
global health law, and others. 

HLPB also maintains a blog on emerging health law issues that can be found on our website at 
www.healthlawpolicy.org. Furthermore, HLPB organizes an annual symposium on an emerging 
health law topic featuring distinguished speakers. The next symposium will take place in March 
2020 and we are currently in the process of finalizing event details. More information will be 
available on our website and on our Linkedln page at the end of January 2020. 

We would like to thank the authors for their hard work and cooperation in writing, researching, 
and editing their work. We would also like to thank HLPB's article editors and staff members 
who worked diligently on this issue. Their efforts are greatly appreciated, and we are proud of 
their work. 

For more information about HLPB, or for questions on how to subscribe to our electronic 
publication, please visit our website at www.healthlawpolicy.org. We also encourage you to visit 
WCI.:s Health Law and Policy Program website for more information about health law studies at 
Washington College of Law. 

Sincerely, 
Mika& Erin 

Mika Sharpe 
Editor-in-Chief 

Erin Donnelly 
Executive Editor 

v 


	Letter from the Editors
	Recommended Citation

	tmp.1583870206.pdf.jzDXo

